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    LADY ANTEBELLUM  garners another award at the 2011 AMA'S

    
      

March 11, 2013. Lady Antebellum will soon be welcoming another girl to the band.

Hillary Scott’s rep told Us Weekly on March 8th that the singer and her husband, Lady A
drummer Chris Tyrell, are having a baby girl.

The little lady might even make a Blue Ivy cameo on the band’s upcoming album, Golden, out
May 7. Scott told Electric Barnyard that she wants her baby’s heartbeat to be featured on the
record and even knows the perfect song.

“We have this song on our [upcoming] record that’s really sweet and special to us,” she said. “It
was the last song we wrote for the record, and it could be about a love relationship, or it could
be truly for a parent to a child. So he was like, ‘That would be such a cool way to start that
song.’ It hasn’t happened yet, but I’m hoping.”  Read more on RADIO.COM
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